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2018 SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

General Meetings at the Sarnia Golf & Curling Club
March 28, 2018 
 

District Leadership Conference
April 27 - April 29, 2018 
 

Annual Awards Night
May 28, 2018
 

Annual Golf Tournament
June 1, 2018
St. Clair Parkway, Mooretown Golf Course

DINNER MEETING NOTICE
 

MONDAY, March 26th 2018
 

SARNIA GOLF & CURLING CLUB
500 ERROL ROAD WEST, SARNIA  |  PHONE: 519.336.2201

 

COCKTAILS 5:00 PM ►►► DINNER 6:00 PM

 
Please RSVP before Wednesday, March 21st 2018 by contacting Terri Bell at 519.333.2800 or email 

terri.bell@intertec-inst.com
For special dietary needs, contact the Sarnia Golf & Curling Club three days prior to the meeting.

 
NOTE: ALL Members and Guests are requested to reserve in advanced.

Guest Speaker

 Chris Gould
COO, Bluewater Regional Networks Inc.

VP, Bluewater Power Distribution Company
 

Topic
Intelligent Sarnia-Lambton: Sarnia-Lambton’s journey
to ICF Smart21 recognition for the 3rd consecutive year

Menu

Creamy Tomato Soup
Beef Tenderloin

Warm Apple Crisp

MEMBERS $15
GUESTS $25



PRESENTATION PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Chris Gould,
COO, Bluewater Regional Networks, Inc.
VP, Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation

Chris Gould is the Chief Operating Officer of Bluewater Regional Networks and the 
Vice President of Utility Development for Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation. 

Chris has been in the electrical field for fifteen years. After a period of time in 
construction he spent four years managing the Electrical Distribution infrastructure for 
one of Sarnia’s refineries before joining Bluewater Power.

2018 Reference Guide is available for distribution and can be 
picked up at the following locations:

Kevin Noon | Emerson | 581 Vidal St. South | 519.331.7679
Lakeside Process Controls | 581 Vidal St. South | 519.332.2300

Provincial Controls | 864 Phillips St. | 519.336.7301

For information about the Guide or to add your advertisement 
page, please contact:

Grafiks Marketing and Communication 
www.grafiks.com | 519.336.5230

Our ‘Membership Drive’ is still going on so if you know of anyone interested in being a 
member this would be an excellent time to sign them up. Membership is always a 
concern for ISA’s future and our Section’s future.

If you are looking to become more active in your Section come out to our executive 
meeting and take on an assistant role. Test the water it really is not that bad and the time 
required is in most cases minimal.

We are still looking for a training course that will be an interesting topic for many so if 
anyone has any ideas please let one of your executive know?

If you still do not have your copy of the ISA Sarnia Sections Reference Guide to the 
Measurement and Control Market 2018 you may get one from any of one of our 
executive or you can pick up additional copies from Kevin Noon at Emerson Process 
Management. Located in the valley and can be reached at 519-332-3132. 

Items to focus on:
 

ISA is looking for any nominations for awards. I am sure that everyone has gotten their email. If you wish to nominate the 
Section or person please take the effort or speak with one of the executive.
 

The Lambton County Science Fair is to be held on April 13 & 14, 2018 at Lambton College. Kalpen will be the section 
champion on this event and will require volunteer judges. 
  

We also have the District Leadership Conference coming up on April 27-28-29, 2018 to be held in Niagara Falls. 
  
Our Section AGM will be on May 28th. We will be having the cruise one more time as it seems to be a very popular venue.
  

Our Section Golf tournament will be on June 01, 2018 at the Mooretown, St. Clair Parkway Golf Course.
  

Our key to our ISA success still as always is you our Section members. All with dedication, common interests and belief in 
our field of expertise are what it takes. Instrumentation is still what it is all about even though the word is in the background 
not the forefront as Automation has taken that position.
  

I will continue to repeat that if you have any topic ideas for speakers please forward to our program chair. He can use any 
assistance in providing an interesting, current and enjoyable speaker and topic to fill the dinner meetings, step up and let us 
know.
 

As always any comments or concerns please let your Executive know. Remember any unspoken ideas or concerns are wasted 
thoughts unless we inform and act on them.
 

Thank you
  

Mike Murray
ISA Sarnia Section President

WWW.ISASARNIA.COM
 

Section Website
Please log on and review the latest information on your section with links to the ISA.

Visit the link www.isasarnia.com

Member Services & Events
Meetings & Events | Annunciator Newsletter | Training Courses | Exhibition/Show | Golf Tournament | Jobs & Careers

 

Technical Information
Reference Guide | Technical Articles | Conversion Tables

Chris began his career at Bluewater Power as the Vice President of Operations where he provided leadership and strategic 
direction to the Operations department. Responsibility for several lines of business within the utility led him to his new role 
of Vice President of Utility Development in 2016. In this position, he plays a pivotal role in LDC Smart Grid initiatives 
including deployment of digital information, control technology, and real-time automated, interactive technologies that 
help to improve the reliability of the electrical grid. Chris’ involvement in EV Charging Station deployment, Grid Scale 
Energy Storage and Residential Energy Storage within Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation’s service territory has 
contributed to a green image as well as helped to stimulate economic development in the Sarnia-Lambton area. 

Chris was originally appointed the VP of Bluewater Power’s newest affiliate, Bluewater Regional Networks (BRN) in 2016 
and was recently promoted to COO. BRN was formed to create a locally controlled, carrier-grade high speed fibre network 
services company that provides reliable, affordable and customer focused services in the Sarnia-Lambton area. Bluewater 
Regional Network’s vision is to be viewed as the network experts and consulting resource of choice for large enterprise



PHOTO GALLERY

EDITOR
 

If you have any news, opinions, comments or announcements you wish to have published in the 
ANNUNCIATOR, please send your information to the editor via e-mail prior to the 7th of the monthly 

meeting.
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